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awais@ctc.org.pk

From: Samiullah Khan <samiullah.khann1983@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 23, 2021 1:44 PM
To: shabbiro@who.int
Cc: awais@ctc.org.pk; mehmoody@who.int
Subject: Resignation

Dear Sir,  
AoA, I am glad to share that I received an offer for the position of District Manager and I accepted the offer. Therefore, I 
will not be able to continue my services. 
The period of my service with WHO was very leaning full and  the experiences that I have gain here will be helpful to me 
in my professional career. I am thankful to the supervisor and senior management of the organization for guidance and 
support during my tenure. 
 
Kindly considered my resignation with 15 days prior notice from today. 
 
Thank you once again. 
 Sami ullah  
 DM- Tank 
 


